CABOT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT

Community Update

Cabot Construction Project

Thursday, May 18, 2017 at 7:00PM **Cabot Elementary School**

229 Cabot Street - Newtonville, MA

Starting in July, updates will be held on the 2nd Thursday, one 1/2 hour before the monthly Newtonville Area Council meeting.



For project information, and to track updates throughout the process, including upcoming meetings, please visit:

http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/building/capital_projects/cabot_school/

Please submit contact information on this website if you would like to receive future meeting notifications by e-mail.

For general project inquiries, please contact: Alex Valcarce, City of Newton Project Manager at (617) 796-1600













W.T. RICH COMPANY, INC.